VEDDER MIDDLE ScHOOL

PAC Minutes
April 16, 2024 Called to order by Nathalie, Chair at 7:02 pm

In Attendance

Nathalie (Chair),Daisy (Vice Chair), Allyson (Secretary), Kristina (Treasurer), Tai (DPAC), Lisa Ego
(Vice Principal), Sarabpreet Riar ( Teacher), Jenn, Stacey

Approval of Agenda and Minutes

e Daisy to motion the adoption of the Agenda. Second by Tai . All in Favor
e Daisy to motion the approval of March 2024 Meeting Minutes with the correction of the date
typo. Second by Tai . All in favor

Treasurer’s Report (Kristina, Treasurer)

e See attached Treasurer's Report with updated revenue and expenses

e No changes to Gaming Account. Need to spend $8197.16 from Gaming by October 2024
(Money to be spent is in the approved budget)

e In and out hot lunch revenue and expenses in the general account makes the general balance
look high but there are outstanding invoices

Principal’'s Report by Lisa

e May is Math Literacy month. There will be math related activities posted in school through out
the month

e Vedder students will have the opportunity to go the Cultus Lake Waterslides on June 26
e Multicultural Day April 25
e Mlle. Jones class competed in a class project about creating a civilization and came first in BC

DPAC Report (Tai, DPAC Rep)

e Bus fee waived if registered before May 31. Ridership is not guaranteed if apply after July 21

e Air conditioners were installed in portables and were paid from district surplus

e Interested in hosting international students for 2 weeks in the summer? Contact Julia at
604-316-7225



New Business

e Multicultural day- 6 food samples are being ordered. Each student gets 3 tickets to choose
between the options.

e The PAC is selling flowers from Little Mountain Nurseries from April 3 to April 19. Orders will be
ready for pickup on Thursday May 9 from 1-6pm at the front of the school. This fundraiser is to
support the purchase of the Embroidery Machine.

e Feeding Futures Townhall meeting- Opportunity for PAC Executives to gather to discuss the
needs of the students with the Feeding Futures Coordinator. Allyson will attend.

e Fundraising for the embroidery machine- Sell freezies after school in May/Jur

Reminder:
Hot lunch:-- Parents, please remind your child if they have ordered hot lunch as it cuts down on
the confusion of kids thinking they ordered but actually didn't. If students have any issue
relating to hot lunch day of, please find one of the hot lunch parent volunteers who will help
sort it out immediately. It is hard to rectify the situation after the it

Adjourned at 8:15 PM

Next Meeting

AGM Tuesday May 21 at 7PM in the Library
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